
 

With one of our productions entering the shooting stage soon, we're taking necessary precautions to 

prevent the spread and keep our staff, cast and crew safe, including proactive sanitation, mask mandate 

enforcement and contact tracing. 

In compliance with our county and city's COVID-19 policies, all on-site personnel are required to keep 

their vaccination card with them at all times to confirm vaccination status at a number of locations that 

we plan to shoot at.  

Non-essential personnel are strongly encouraged to work from home. We're providing multiple options 

for them, including virtual machines provided by Amazon Web Services to allow them to gain the power 

they need, no matter what computer they have. We're now preparing an image for them to use to 

ensure security and ease of use.  

We are fully prepared and willing to halt production if cases do not fall by January 20 (a little over a 

week before production initiates). 

 

Colin Cabana - Chief Executive Officer of Xythereon 


